
The Chancel Choir of the First United Methodist Church will present 

“Follow the Star” on Sunday night, Dec. 9th at 6 p.m. in the sanctuary.  

The church is located at 800 Greensboro Ave, downtown, next to 

the courthouse.  The choir will be joined by instrumentalists.   

 

The program is based on C. S. Lewis’s series of books including The 

Lion, the Witch, and the Wardrobe.   This story is used to illuminate 

the birth of Christ but in a new age way.   

 

Far from a traditional lessons and carols, the Land of Narnia offers a 

place of the imagination, a holy place, a place where one can 

learn as much about Christianity from myth and fairy tales as one 

learns from traditional scriptures and carols.  In Narnia, all is brought 

into existence by the Song of Aslan–stars, sun, hills, trees and rivers.  

  

Join us for a spiritual journey into the Land of Narnia.  

 

The performance is suitable for children and young adults, especially 

those who have read and enjoyed this series of books.  The concert 

is free and open to the public.  

  
 


